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NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

 

The Bureau of General Services wishes to procure 

architectural/engineering services for the Shoring and Structural 

Upgrades project at the Green Barn located in Bangor ME.  

Qualifications packages are due at 1:00 p.m. on 12/15/2023, as stated in 

the RFQ. 

 

The scope of services for this project includes assessing the building’s 

envelope and structure and designing any potential enhancements or 

upgrades that might be required as well as demolition and abatement 

plans if warranted. Additional restoration scopes of works may be 

contracted at the sole discretion of the owner. Assessments, 

investigations, design and construction admin and oversight services 

may be required or requested.  

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for 

Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities 


